
 

 










 
 
December 03, 2018 
 

 

Indian River County 
Purchasing Division 
1800 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 
 
Re: Bid No. 2018035 
 
 
Dear Indian River County: 
 
People Ready would like to request an adjustment to the current hourly rate to reflect the new 
minimum wage for 2019. If approved, the new rate would go in effect starting January 1, 2019. 
 
The current hourly rate of $12.29 will be adjusted to reflect the minimum wage increase of $.21 
and a 3% increase for workers compensation.  The new hourly rate will be $12.86. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Edick 
Branch Manager 
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